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Community Association Response 
 

From: KGCA Development <development@kgca.ca>  

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:07 AM 

To: Friedman, Jarred B. <Jarred.Friedman@calgary.ca> 

Cc: KGCA General Manager <gm@kgca.ca> 

Subject: [EXT] Re: LOC2020-0192 - 2904 Richmond RD SW 

 

Good Morning Jarred, 

 

Thank you for your email. The KGCA's Development and Planning Committee (DPC) did review 

this application at the time of circulation. The KGCA does not take a position of either support 

nor opposition to the application. That being said the KGCA's DPC does encourage all 

applicants to engage with their neighbours to mitigate any potential issues. 

 

 
Sean MacLean BURPl RPP MCIP 
  
Director of Development 
Killarney-Glengarry Community Association 
2828 28th Street SW, Calgary 
403-619-0094 (c) 
  
“Together lets help to build a community that is safe, vibrant and inclusive” 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.killarneyglengarry.com/history__;!!JYTOG454!LqD1f1pUbmKzPxmNxwhOJJkHdwqJ3SDFPmgVpA83M1t7StIJJK-BrquZZDRRH_2HBxz632Q$

